
Dear Professor, 

 

We are honored that our paper, MM-005239  Novel Lossless Morphing Algorithm 

for Secret Sharing via Meaningful Images, was recommended to be REVISED AND 

RESUBMITTED (RQ) by IEEE Transactions on Multimedia. We appreciate so much 

for the helpful suggestions given by referees, and now we are revising this paper 

according to the valuable comments.   

 

 However, according to the referees' suggestions, a lot of experiments  should be 

done.  Although we have done our best to  finish all the required experiments, time is 

not  enough.. (The deadline for submission  of our revised paper is March 5, if 6 

weeks for revision are given). Therefore, we would be grateful if  one more 

week  for revision is given, i.e., could we submit our revised paper by March 12? 

 

Thank you very much! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

C. C. Chang, Ph.D. 

Chair Professor & IEEE Fellow  

 


